Attorney General of New Mexico

GARY K. KING ALBERT J. LAMA
Attorney General Chief Deputy Attorney General

September 7, 2011

Lynn Hart, Executive Director

New Mexico Medical Board

2550 S. Pacheco St., Bldg. 400

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Dear Ms. Hart:

Enclosed is a letter from Cheryl Sullenger of Operation Rescue sent to Attorney General
Gary King regarding concerns with responses made by the Medical Board to complaints
she had filed with the Board.

As this complaint pertains to issues the New Mexico Medical Board oversees, [ would
like to request your assistance in handling this matter and request you provide a courtesy
copy of your response to Ms. Sullenger be sent to our office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

2

Zachary A. Shandler

Assistant Attorney General
Deputy Director, Civil Division
ZAS:rs

Encl.

oe: Cheryl Sullinger
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